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   Feb. 10, 2011 - Area residents may be getting a knock on their door soon, if they haven't
already. Girl Scout Cookie Sales began Jan. 7 and will continue through the end of March or so,
with cookie deliveries beginning after Feb. 20 to the girls. The girls will then deliver to each
person who ordered from them in the following days.

      

   Some of the troops will hold booth sales, but dates and locations of those events were not
confirmed at press time. They are set to begin Feb. 25.

  

   The Girl Scout cookies are popular with many, and some order enough boxes to sustain them
through the year.

  

   For more information or to place an order contact one of the following Troop Cookie Moms:
Desiree McAdams - 469-952-0663; Aimee Wood - 903-217-9574; Jamie Davis - 903-821-5492;
and Robin Bryant - 972-754-5620.
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